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Matt Griffin

From: Alan Dillon
Sent: Thursday 14 December 2023 15:22
To: Public Accounts Committee
Subject: FAI - Addition Invitees and Emails Request

Categories: Correspondence for future meetings

R2283 PAC33  
 
Dear PAC Chair, 
 
As we prepare for our PAC meeting with the FAI, I propose, with the agreement of the PAC members, to extend our 
invitation to the HR Director and the former Finance Director of the FAI. We would like them to join us in discussing 
matters related to financial management and governance within their organisation. 
 
Furthermore, I would like to request that the CEO of the FAI, Mr. Hill, provide the committee with the emails that 
detail the exceptional circumstances under which an agreement for payments of holidays in lieu was made with the 
former Independent Chair of the Board, Roy Barrett, its former Finance Director, and HR Director.  
 
This issue was brought up by the Joint Oireachtas Committee on Sports on December 13th, and it was stated that 
these emails will be needed before the FAI’s appearance before the PAC. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Alan Dillon TD 
 

 
 


